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15 November 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Key Stage 3 - Saxon Pool Party 
 
Due to high demand for next year’s planned Key Stage 3 Pool Party at Saxon Swimming Pool on 
Saturday 14 January 2022, we have decided to confirm an additional date of Saturday 4 
February 2022. 
 
Your child has the option to attend one of the dates or both depending on availability. These 
dates will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. We will then contact you to confirm 
the date that has been allocated for your child.  
 
The cost of the event remains £6.00 per child, per session and once the places are confirmed 
you will be given the option to pay on the School Gateway, cash in a named envelope or by 
cheque made payable to EPMS. 
 
Please complete the google form below to book your child’s place. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftV2ZqexPlb7XkYYCNu7WKEUDdqvGPWrRJKXSIqk
V-5xTb8Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Dunne 
PE Department 
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